
 

 

Dear Families, 

Welcome Spring! This month we will see warmer days, but cooler mornings; so 

please make sure your child has the appropriate clothes. Our outside time is at 

11 am and most times it is still a little chilly out. This month we will be 

studying Birds and the continent Africa. We will also be learning about 

different clouds and the water cycle. With Earth Day being this month, we will 

also be focusing the importance or recycling. We are going to learn about 

different plants and why plants are important. April 21st and 22nd the school will 

be closed for parent teacher conference. Sign-up sheets will be available soon. 

April 29th, we will be doing a school wide playground clean up and flower 

planting. If your child wants, they may bring a rake, sand sifter, garden gloves 

or any garden tool they can. We will have more details soon. 

 

Thanks, 

Ms. Ashley 

 

April Newsletter Room 2 

December’s Theme:                                                       Birthday’s 

•Africa                                                                       Ansel’s 4th-4/4/18                                 

•Birds                                                        

•Clouds & Water cycle 

•Plants 

•Feelings (anger, love, peaceful, confident)  

 

Needs for classroom 

Flowers                                         

 

 

                                                                  

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

April 6th- Shakespeare 9:30am 

April 15th- Wacky Hair Day  

April 21-22- No School, Parent Teacher conferences 

April 29th- School clean-up day and planting 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


